
 
 
 

 
Dear Gavin, 
 
On behalf of the City of Sweet Home and the Sweet Home Police Department, I would 
like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to you for your outstanding contribution to our 
community. 
 
During a recent patrol at Sankey Park, you were observed selflessly picking up a large 
amount of loose trash around Weddle Bridge. Your actions not only reflect a deep care for 
our public spaces but also serve as a powerful example of community spirit and civic 
responsibility. 
 
Your dedication to keeping our parks clean does not go unnoticed, and we are truly 
inspired by your commitment to making Sweet Home a better place for everyone. 
 
As a token of our appreciation, I am honored to present you with this letter, along with a 
challenge coin from both the Sweet Home Police Department and the City of Sweet 
Home. This coin is a symbol of our deep respect and gratitude for your efforts. We hope it 
serves as a reminder of the positive impact you have on our community and the important 
role you play in keeping Sweet Home a place we can all be proud of. 
 
Thank you, Gavin, for being a true friend to law enforcement and for your unwavering 
dedication to our city. 
 
With warm regards, 
 

 
 
 
 
Jason Ogden 
Chief of Police and City Manager Pro Tem 
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